
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

We at the Basildon/Southend Echo understand that taking your GCSE’s is a huge moment in a young person’s life 

and a time that hard work and dedication should be celebrated, with this in mind we would like to offer you the 

opportunity to print a message of congratulations in your local newspaper completely free of charge. 

Your notice will appear in the format below, you have the choice of gold, pink or blue balloons at the top of the 

notice, please specify which you would like on your request. 

 

 

Please send the following details  

Your name and address including a telephone number (this is for our booking purposes only) 

Persons name for the notice  

Your message (up to 20 words including name of school)  

Unfortunately, due to deadlines we will not be able to proof your notice to you and are on a first come first serve 

basis due to space restrictions. 

Please send to se-sales@localiq.co.uk no later than Tuesday 27th August 5pm for publication in the Echo from 

Friday 30th August. 

 

Regards 

Vicky Wright  

Advertising Director 

Congratulations on your GCSE results in the Basildon Echo Sponsored by      

 

 
Newsquest Media Group Ltd – Company No 1676637 (England),  Registered Office: Loudwater Mill, Station Road, High Wycombe, Buckinghamshire, HP10 9TY 
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